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Greeting to all 
Looking forward to seeing everyone next weekend.  I can’t believe we 
are in our last year of the panel - time flies. 
D11 has 3 open positions - Group Records, Alateen, AISL/Public 
Outreach. 
We have a new AA liaison who is doing an excellent job in this role. 
We participated w the Space Coast AA Round-Up this past weekend. 
 We had an AlAnon room, provided 3 workshops and our Banners and 
Table cover were in full view.  We hosted the AlAnon Speaker who 
was from Area 9.  I got to spend time with her Friday.  I was told her 
story was AWESOME!!!! - Planned on being there - GOD had other 
plans for me.   
We are in the planning/discussion phase of a Gratitude Dinner and 
Day of Workshops for this year.  Our District meeting is this weekend - 
more will be revealed.  
Hugs, yours in service 

Susan 

 


